Stephanie Hesford

From: AnneMarie Lewer Cumayiiiy-
Sent: Friday, 5 June 2015 6:17 PM

To: Stephanie Hesford

Subject: Tasmanian Greyhound Racing Industry Inquiry

Dear Madam Secretary

The Inquiry needs to address the following RSPCA concerns:

a) the use of live or dead animals as lures.

b) introduction of strategies to avoid overbreeding, wastage, euthanasia, the use of illicit substances and injuries
from training and racing.

c) adequate funding from the industry to provide rehoming of every greyhound.

d) changing laws to prevent exportation of greyhounds for racing purposes.

d) mandatory socialisation for greyhounds up to 17 weeks old.

e) public publishing of industry statistics and outcomes for each greyhound to ensure transparency.

f) all training tracks should be inspected regularly and registered by Racing Services Tasmania.

Yours sincerely,
AnneMarie Lewer

Tasmania,



